
2015 Ontario Building Code Changes 

The Town of Huntsville Building Department is presenting an overview of the Changes to the 
Ontario Building Code that took effect on January 1, 2015. Builders and designers are 
encouraged to attend to partake in a discussion of these changes and provide feedback to staff 
on the permit/inspection process in Huntsville. 

Date; WednesdayFebruary 25 2015 
Time; 7:00pm to 9:00pm 

Location: Partners Hall, Huntsville Civic Center, 37 Main St. East. 

Some of the topics for discussion 

Accessibility 
PATH OF TRAVEL    

CONTROLS 
TACTILE ATTENTION INDICATORS RAMPS     
ADAPTABLE SEATING        
FIRE ALARMS   
COMPANION SEATING ACCESSIBLE SUITES 15% 
DOORWAYS AND DOORS   
WASHROOM STALLS  
WASHROOM URINALS        
UNIVERSAL WASHROOMS 

 

Six Story Wood Frame Construction 
C & D OCCUPANCY    
NON-COMBUSTIBLE EXIT STAIRS 
SPRINKLERS REQUIRED   
BUILDING AREA LIMITS  
FIRE ALARM REQUIREMENTS 

 

Other Changes  
VISUAL SIGNALING COMPONENT TO ALL SMOKE ALARMS 
FURNACES TO HAVE BRUSHLESS DC MOTORS 
CSA-F280 HEATING AND COOLING EQUIPMENT CAPACITY 
INCREASE IN REGISTRATION OR RENEWAL FEES FOR 2015 

 

 

For further information please contact Christopher Nagy at 705-789-1751 ext. 2228 

christopher.nagy@huntsville.ca 


